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July 10, 1980

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

It was great to hear that you are doing better now. I
spoke with my parents yesterday and they informed me that you
are recuperating. I can only pray that you have a speedy
recovery.

I also wanted to thank you for the fine recomendation you
mailed to Sarah Weddington on my behalf for the White House
Internship Program. As it turns out I am in Washington, D.C.
working for the Democratic National Committee (DNC) in the
Hispanic Affairs Division. My primary function is to work
as a liaison between national Hispanic organizations and the
DNC. We are presently gearing up for the Democratic National
Convention in New York CIty August Jlth-14th. We are
working to insure that Hispanicshave equal representation at the
convention. It is a tremendous task but one I find thouroghly
enjoyable.

If there is anything I can do please do not hesitate to let me
know. Once again thank you so much for the recomendation and I wish
you the very best of health.

Sincerely,

RdlpK Rodriguez
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